
PEMEX Deer Park, TX  2024-05-I-TX
Incident Description

October 10, 2024, at approximately 4:30 p.m., a hydrogen 
sulfide release occurred at the PEMEX Deer Park facility’s 
amine recovery unit while workers were attempting to remove 
an isolation blind from piping that normally transports hydrogen 
sulfide gas.

Incident Consequences

• 2 fatal injuries. 

• 13 injured workers were transported to local medical 
facilities. 

• PEMEX issued a site-wide shelter in place immediately 
following the incident

• A shelter-in-place order was given to two neighboring cities

• A portion of TX State Hwy 225 was temporarily closed

Deployment Activities

• Deployed October 12, 2024, and held 
opening meeting

• Conducted over 30 interviews

• Began evidence collection

• Ongoing Investigation
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